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Request for proposals sought for HIV educational and outreach grants targeting minority 
communities 

FOR RELEASE BEFORE FEB. 1    
 

CONTACT: Jane Cheeks 
(334) 206-5364 
jcheeks@adph.state.al.us 

The Alabama Department of Public Health has issued a request for proposals which will lead to 
new community-level HIV educational and outreach projects in minority community-based 
organizations. The purpose of this initiative is to increase the number of minorities participating 
in the Alabama AIDS Drug Assistance Program. 

In order to be eligible for funding, an organization must document a current 501C-3 non-profit 
status and 51 percent or more of key staff/managers must be members of a minority 
community. The deadline to send a letter of intent to submit a proposal is Feb. 8, 2002, and the 
deadline to submit a proposal is at 5 p.m. on Feb. 25, 2002.  

For inquiries or to obtain a copy, please submit request in writing, fax or e-mail to the contact 
listed below.  A copy will be available by e-mail. 

 Jane B. Cheeks, J.D., M.P.H., Director   
 Division of  HIV/AIDS Prevention and Control 
 Alabama  Department of Public Health 
 201 Monroe Street, Suite 1400 
 Montgomery, Ala.  36104    
 Voice:   334-206-5364   
 Fax: 334-206-2092         
 E-mail: jcheeks@adph.state.al.us 
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